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TOWN OF CRESTON 
PO Box 1339, 238-10th Avenue North, Creston, BC   V0B 1G0 

Phone:  250-428-2214   *   Fax:  250-428-9164 
email:  info@creston.ca  

 
April 3, 2025 File: 3090.20.25.01 
 

NOTICE OF COUNCIL CONSIDERATION OF  
DEVELOPMENT VARIANCE PERMIT APPLICATION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following application will be considered by Council: 

 

Meeting Date: 
 
April 22, 2025, at 4:00 p.m., at Town Hall Council Chambers, 238 –  10th Avenue N 
 

Application #: 
 
DVP 25-01 
 

Subject 
Property: 

 
908 Northwest Blvd., legally described as:  
PID: 012-002-313 
Lot 2, District Lot 524, Kootenay District, Plan 4452 
 

Proposed 
Variance: 

 
Subject to all legal requirements, the proposed variance would allow for a total of 
two (2) fascia signs on the primary building located at 908 Northwest Blvd., where one 
(1) is currently permitted. 
 

 
Existing and Proposed Signage: 
 

 
 



 

Application 
Information: 

 
Application information may be inspected at Town Hall, 238 - 10th Avenue N, from 8:30 
a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday to Friday, from April 3 to 22, 2025.  
 

Subject 
Property Map: 

 

 
 

 
This notice has been mailed or delivered to owners and occupants within 60 metres of the subject property.  
 
Any person who believes their interests may be affected by this proposed permit may provide written 
comments mailed or delivered to Town Hall and addressed to “Manager of Community Planning & 
Development, Town of Creston, PO Box 1339, 238-10th Avenue N, Creston, BC, V0B 1G0” or emailed 
to communityservices@creston.ca.  
 
Written comments must be received by 12:00 p.m., April 18, 2025, to ensure inclusion in the Council 
agenda.  
 

 
Joel Comer 
Manager of Community Planning & Development, Town of Creston 

mailto:communityservices@creston.ca

